

Philippine Medical Association

Theme: One PMA, One Health, One Nation

Member : World Medical Association (WMA)

Co-Founder : Confederation of Medical Association in Asia and Oceania (CMAAO)

Medical Association of Southeast Asian Nations (MASEAN)

Secretariat : PMA Bldg., North Avenue, Quezon City 1105

Telephone Nos.: (632) 929-7361; 929-6366; 926-2447 Fax: (632) 929-6951

Mobile: (Membership Hotline) 0917-8221357

Emails: info@philippinemedicalassociation.org; philmedas@yahoo.com

Website: www.philippinemedicalassociation.org

NATIONAL OFFICERS 2015-2016

MARIA MINERVA P. CALIMAG, M.D.

President

KAREN CONOL-SALOMON, M.D.

Vice President

OSCAR T. CABAHUG, M.D.

National Treasurer

MARIANNE L. ORDOÑEZ-DOBLES, M.D.

Secretary General

ALBERT C. GUEVARRA, M.D.

Assistant Secretary General

BOARD OF GOVERNORS

JUDITH A. ALLAGA, M.D.

Northeastern Luzon

JEISELA B. GAERLAN, M.D.

Northwestern Luzon

PAUL RUEL C. CAMIÑA, M.D.

Central Luzon

LAKANDULA A. ELAYDA, M.D.

Manila

ROSARIO B. CRUZ-DALIDA, M.D.

Quezon City

JOSE C. RABE, M.D.

Rizal

VINCENT C. SANTOS, M.D.

Central Tagalog

ANNETTE M. MACAYAON, M.D.

Southern Tagalog

RAMON C. ECHANO JR., M.D. Bicol

Dicoi

FELMA R. DELA CRUZ, M.D.

Western Visayas

FLORENCIA T. MIEL, M.D.

Central Visayas

ELIZA D. LAURENTE, M.D.

Eastern Visayas

EDGAR A. LEGAZPI, M.D.

Western Mindanao

RUBEN O. GO. M.D.

Northern Mindanao

MARIA LOURDES G. MONTEVERDE, M.D.

Southeastern Mindanao

OSOP MP. ABBAS, M.D.

Northcentral Mindanao

BERNARDO T. MORA JR., M.D.

Caraga

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR No: 2015-07-29-010

To : PRESIDENTS

SPECIALTY DIVISIONS AND SPECIALTY SOCIETIES

Subject : WEBINAR TOPICS AND SPEAKERS

Date : July 29, 2015

Dear Doctors:

Greetings!

With our objective to provide a comprehensive continuing professional development program, please be informed that all specialty societies are required to <u>submit to the CME Section on or before August 30, 2015 at least two (2) topics which we can include in the OWL@PMA as a webinar topic.</u>

<u>Please give suggested speakers for the topics.</u>

We Look forward to your utmost support and cooperation as we enhance our Continuing Professional Development program.

Very truly yours,

Marianne O. Dobles, MD

Dalmagn

Secretary-General

Noted by:

Maria Minerva P. Calimag, MD

President